
A Mercantile License is required to operate a business in North Franklin Township.   
Businesses are required to obtain a new license and have a fire inspection each year.  

The cost of the license is $100.00 per year. 
Checks should be made payable to "North Franklin Township". 

You must complete this form and return it with your check. 
Please call 724-228-3330, ext. 4 or email: e.dinch@nftwp.com with any questions. 

1. Business Information

Name of Business (DBA): __________________________________________________________ 
Business Location Address: ________________________________________________________ 
 ______________________________________________________________________________ 
Business Location Phone Number: ___________________________________________________ 
Types of Goods Provided:__________________________________________________________ 

2. Corporate/Business Contact Information
(We will contact this person if there are any problems with your application.)

Name of Owner/Corporation Name: __________________________________________________ 
Business Office Address: __________________________________________________________ 
 ______________________________________________________________________________ 
Contact Person’s Name: ___________________________________________________________ 
Contact’s Phone Number/email: _____________________________________________________ 

The Mercantile License should be sent here:  _____ Address 1. (listed above) 
  _____ Address 2. (listed above) 

 _____ Address 3: License Mailing Address: ___________________________________________ 
 ______________________________________________________________________________ 
 _____ email: ___________________________________________________________________ 

Please select only one physical mailing address. Email may be selected alone or in addition to physical address. 

Future applications should be mailed to:  _____Address 1     _____Address 2     _____Address 3 

IMPORTANT, PLEASE NOTE: 
Your license will not be issued until this form, the License Fee ($100),  

the Fire Inspection Application form and the Fire Inspection Fee are all received. 
Both forms and the respective fees are due by February 1, 2024. 
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